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Overnight closure of Highway 17 westbound between Old Yale 
Road and Tannery Road  
March 29, 2023 

On Thursday, March 30 between 11 p.m. and 5 a.m., Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) will require an overnight closure 
of Highway 17 westbound between Old Yale Road and Tannery Road.  

This overnight closure is required for crews to remove 
an overhead guide-sign on the shoulder of Highway 17.    

When the overnight Highway 17 westbound closure is 
in effect: 

• Drivers travelling westbound on Highway 17 

will be detoured to the Tannery Road on-ramp 

via 120 Street.  

• Drivers on municipal streets on either the 

north or south side of the highway will be able 

to access Highway 17 westbound by using the 

Tannery Road on-ramp. 

Additional overnight closures will likely be required to 
complete roadwork activities in advance of the Highway 17 realignment work currently scheduled for mid-April. 
Notifications will be provided in advance.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Thursday, March 30 

 

Hours of Work 
11 p.m. – 5 a.m.    

 

 

Traffic  
Drivers will be detoured to Tannery Road via 120 Street. 
When required, traffic control personnel will be on site 
to direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. All traffic 
pattern changes will be well-signed.    

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience temporary 
delays as a result of the detours. We 
appreciate your patience while this 
work is underway.  

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. 
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